
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) I-43 North-South (Silver Spring 
Dr. to WIS 60), Glendale to Grafton - Milwaukee and Ozaukee counties project. 
Additional information is available here:  https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-
region/se/43crdr/default.aspx. 

 

Latest Update: 

The next closure at Washington Street in Grafton is planned for 11pm on 11/18 until 
4:30am on 11/19. 

 
Please note that all work is weather dependent and subject to change. 
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